
 

 

 

 

 

March 10, 2016 

Re.:  ARC - Accommodation Review Committee Update 

Dear West Lynn Families, 

The first public meeting for the ARC for the South East Norfolk Elementary schools - Walsh, 

Lakewood, Elgin, Lynndale and West Lynn - is on Tuesday, March 22, 2016 at Lynndale 

Heights Public School, 7:00 – 9:00 PM. See the reverse side for more details. 

The goal of the accommodation review process is to share relevant information and provide the 

opportunity for the school communities and the public to be heard. 

The parent representative on the ARC for West Lynn is Christine Oliveira. Her role is to gather 

information, represent the views of the school community, and provide feedback. 

You can contact Christine by email: christineoliveira81@gmail.com, or phone: (519) 426-5324. 

To obtain information about the ARC process and to learn about current updates, go to Grand 

Erie’s website, www.granderie.ca > then on the banner at the top of the home page, click on 

white dots until you get to Accommodation Review Committee > select South East Norfolk 

Elementary > again click on South East Norfolk Elementary and there you will find all of files 

that pertain to the ARC. You can also watch for additional files being added as updates become 

available. Some of the files you will find include:  

1. Pupil Accommodation Review Policy, FT5. This is the policy that all ARC’s follow. 

2. South East Norfolk Elementary Accommodation Review. This file explains all of the 

background, with data, that was used to make the recommendation to form the ARC. 

3. The letter that went home to all West Lynn families right after the trustees approved the 

recommendation to form an ARC. 

 

Please call the school if you have any questions, at (519) 426-0688. 

Thank you, 

 

Dianne Lefler, Principal 


